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February 26, 2001 

Jeane Westin 
United Animal Nations 
5892A South Land Park Drive 
PO Box 188890 
Sacramento, CA 95818 

Dear Ms. Westin: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to change its 
labeling guidelines to require full and clear disclosure of the source of 
the drug Premarin, was received by this office on 02/23/01. It was assigned 
docket number OlP-0083/CP 1 and it was filed on 02/23/01. Please refer to 
this docket number in future correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

\ 
. . . . ..I/.. 

Y'Jennie Butler 
Dockets Management Branch 


